PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE Telephone: 01282 864607 www.primet.lancs.sch.uk



Monday 23rd March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are in the process of updating the website and changing how staff communicate with their classes. This may take a couple of days so please be patient. If you are not receiving emails from your child's class teachers by Wednesday, or if you have not already confirmed your email address, please do so by emailing admin@primet.lanc.sch.uk.

The class teacher have prepared 3 weeks of work which is available on the website. The teachers from the classes will be using their new email addresses to contact families daily to inform the children which activities they would like them to complete that day. You can contact class teacher or TA with any feedback or questions the children may have and the class staff will be able to help. We will also be running weekly competitions and providing addition activities for PE, art and music.

Please send information, photos and feedback on any activities your children are doing. If you send photographs we are presuming we can share these on our twitter, facebook and website pages.

We would love to share with all our families the great work you are doing.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Holmes Head teacher